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July 17, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

RE: NIOSH Proposed Rule on Respiratory Protective Devices

We are writing in support of the proposed standard to investigate other means of
respiratory protection of healthcare workers (HCWs) to infectious agents other than
the current NIOSH approved Hepa Particulate Respirator. HCWSs should be provided
with an appropriate protective respiratory barrier that will not impede patient care.

Very Sincerely Yours,
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Sandra Bobbitt, RN, BSN, C-ANP, COHN
Manager, Occupational Health & Safety

Chacw Abe

Chris Abe, RN, BSN
Coordinator, Infection Control
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